
ACC21-5 

 

 

 

Memo 
 

 
 
 
March 30, 2021 
 
 
To: Members, 
 Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 
Re: Accessible Playground Review and Presentation 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Accessibility Advisory Committee receive and file this communication. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City of Regina is currently reviewing its accessibility standards for playgrounds. 
Administration will be sharing a presentation on these playgrounds, in order to gather feedback 
from the Accessibility Advisory Committee on how to improve accessibility of future playground 
projects. This feedback will then be used to inform the development of accessible playground 
standards.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
_________________________________________________ 
Director, Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department 


